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26 September 2006

London Borough of Camden Applicztion Hef: 2006/3686 & 2006/3688
Development Controf

Planning Services

Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street Entrance

Euston Road

London
WC1H 8ND

Attn:  Bethany Arbery
Dear Ms. Arbery,

Re: Application for Planning Permission and Conservation Area Consent
for 1 Prince Arthur Road, London, NW3

Thank you for your letter dated 7 Sepiember 2006.

We have tried to respond 1o the points made in your letter and have revised our plans
accordingly.

We have additionally, at our Client's request, revised the proposals for the south
etevation with the intention of maintaining the handedness of the projecting bay
matching the existing elevation. This is taken account of in the demolition
annotations.

The Design statement has also been slightly modified to take this into account.

We would be most grateful if you would please substitute the following documents in
the Planning and Conservation Consent Applications as follows:-

Drawing B214/001 C replaces drawing B214/001 ‘O’
Drawing B214/002 B replaces drawing B214/002 ‘A’
Drawing B214/003 B replaces drawing B214/003 ‘A’
Design Statement revision 18/09/06 replaces 18/08/06
We enclose 10 copies ot each of these documents




